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17 July 2020 

Notification of Change of Material Part Numbers 

 

T-Global Technology is currently in the process of rationalising our part/material numbering system as part of the 
introduction of a new internal system. This will simplify our internal processes and also allow us to align all of our products 
under generic umbrella certifications. 

The change will affect the part numbers of a number of our legacy products. Newer products that already utilise the “TG-
Axxxx” format will not be affected. The materials are listed below by their old descriptors together with the new name that 
will be used in future. Please note that if the part is not included in this list the name will not be changed: 

Original part number New part number  Original part number New part number 

L37-5 TG-AL375  H48-6G TG-A486G 

L37-5S TG-A375S  TG2030 TG-A2030 

L37-3 TG-AL373  TG2030F TG-A203F 

L37-3S TG-A373S  TG4040 TG-A4040 

L37-3F TG-A373F  TG4040F TG-A404F 

L37-3L TG-A373L  TG4040LC TG-A40LC 

H48-2 TG-AH482  TG6050 TG-A6050 

H48-2K TG-A482K  TG6050F TG-A605F 

H48-6 TG-AH486  TGX TG-A126X 

H48-6S TG-A486S  TG1035 TG-A1035 

H48-6A TG-A486A  TG1355 TG-A1355 

H48-6C TG-A486C  PC93 TG-APC93 

H48-6T TG-A486T  PC94 TG-APC94 
 
For the foreseeable future we will have the ability to process orders using either the old or new part number but we would 
ask that, where possible, the new number is used. During the transition, datasheets and other documents will reflect both. 
We understand that this will result in some of our customers having to change the details on their internal systems, drawings 
etc so we would ask that you disseminate this information to all appropriate people within your organisation and your 
supply chain. For existing requirements, we understand if customers wish to continue using the old numbers in the short 
term but we would ask that for all new requirements the new numbers are used. Over a period of time the old numbers will 
then be withdrawn. All new quotations will be provided using the new part numbers, accompanied by a copy of this notice 
for clarification. 

If you require any further information please contact us on +44 1455 553510, sales@tglobaltechnology.com or 
orders@tglobaltechnology.com. 

 


DUNCAN BELL 
Managing Director   


